LABORNET

Extension of Expanded Workplace Flexibilities

This message is intended for all Department of Labor Federal employees.
Dear Colleagues,

| am pleased to announce that DOL management and Union leadership have agreed to another extension of the
Expanded Workplace Flexibilities through September 30, 2021. Information on Expanded Workplace Flexibilities,

including frequently asked questions, can be found on LaborNet.

Questions regarding the flexibilities may be sent to ||| GGG

Sincerely,

Sydney T. Rose | Chief Human Capital Officer
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